COMMUNICATION TO EMPLOYEES REGARDING RESURVEY *
Dear employee:

The CSU is an equal employment opportunity employer and is committed to treating all employees without regard to race, color, religion, national origin, ancestry, physical or mental disability, medical condition, genetic information, marital status, sex (including gender identity), age (over 40), sexual orientation, covered veteran status, or any other protected status.

The attached form has been developed to assist us in monitoring the diversity of our workforce, and in collecting data in compliance with State, Federal, and University reporting requirements. In many cases, you might have already provided this information when you were hired.  However, recent federal regulations have created new race/ethnicity categories.  Therefore, your completion of the attached resurvey form will enable the CSU to provide accurate, updated data.

  

This form, and any data submitted on the form, will be kept separate from your personnel file and will not be accessible by anyone involved with making recommendations or decisions regarding your employment. While your reply will be most helpful to us in reporting accurate data, completing this form is entirely voluntary.

If you choose not to complete the resurvey form, we will report you as “Unknown” unless you previously provided us race/ethnicity information, in which case, we will map you to an appropriate new category, based on the definitions provided by the federal government for the new race and ethnicity categories.  
* Campuses are to resurvey only employees who are not active students.
